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Kirkby on Bain 
Church of England Primary School 

 

‘Learning together for life’ 
 

Monday 1st November 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

A warm welcome back to you all! We hope you enjoyed a lovely half term break. 
 

Some reminders: 
Harvest 
We will be marking Harvest in our weekly worship through song on Thursday 4th November.  
If children would like to bring in a donation of a tinned/packet food item on that day, they are more 
than welcome to. These will be displayed in school and then our Spiritual Gang will box them up and 
ensure their safe delivery to a local foodbank.  

 

Remembrance 
We will be marking Remembrance Day with a whole school collective worship. We will be creating class poppy wreaths 
that will be displayed in our school windows. We now have poppies and other items on sale in school. Pictures of the 
additional items available to buy were shared in a recent ParentMail message.  
Christmas Lunch  
To give some context to parents who have joined us within the last two years, before COVID we went to Coningsby 
Community Centre each December for a whole school Christmas meal. We have been unable to do this last year and as 
it takes a huge amount of preparation and much of this year has not given us any certainty that events could happen, 
we will not be resuming it this year. Farm Kitchen offer a Christmas meal day and this year we will be ordering and 
paying for a Christmas lunch for all pupils and staff so that we can still have a special meal. We will circulate the meal 
options once they are available.  More details to follow shortly. 

 

Dates for your diary 
 

Friday 19th November   Non-uniform Day for Children in Need   
An optional £1 donation for Children in Need can be made via ParentMail from  
(payments then shop) 

 

Tuesday 23rd November Reading Project Chestnut One and Chestnut Two Parent Meeting –- Mrs Tuite 
    2.30pm 
 

Thursday 25th November  Takeover Challenge – all pupils have been given a form to apply for a role, if they 
want to. This is optional and open to all pupils, regardless of age. This is usually an 
annual event so there will be more opportunities for most of our children. 

 

Thursday 25th November Parents’ Evenings – these will be via Zoom and will be available to book via 
ParentMail from 5.30pm on Friday 5th November. 

 

Monday 6th December  Nativity and Christmas Celebration Service in St Mary’s Church      
9.20am and 5.30pm  
Our nativity is performed by our Year One and Reception children.  
All year groups are involved in the singing elements of the service.  

 

Friday 10th December   Christmas Jumper Day   
An optional £1 donation for Save the Children can be made via ParentMail (payments 
then shop) 

 

Term Two finishes on Friday 17th December 
 

Please ensure children have coats in school each day as the weather is increasingly changeable. 
 
Thank you once again for your continued support.  


